

List of Latest updates on SCC OnLine® Web Edition.

August 19

2025

With an ever expanding database and documents added everyday, SCC Online® users get a comprehensive research experience for legal content from India and many other nations.

Supreme Court, High Courts, Tribunals and Statutes

Download SCC Online App









Table of Contents

Supreme Court

High Courts

- Allahabad High Court
- Andhra Pradesh High Court
- Bombay High Court
- Calcutta High Court
- Chhattisgarh High Court
- Delhi High Court
- Gauhati High Court
- Gujarat High Court
- Himachal Pradesh High Court
- Jharkhand High Court
- Karnataka High Court
- Kerala High Court
- Madras High Court
- Madhya Pradesh High Court
- Orissa High Court
- Patna High Court
- Punjab and Haryana High Court
- Rajasthan High Court
- Sikkim High Court

- Telangana High Court
- Tripura High Court
- Uttaranchal High Court

Article

• Income Tax Reports

Tribunals

- Customs Excise and Service Tax Appellate Tribunal
- Competition Commission of India
- Income Tax Appellate Tribunal
- National Company Law Tribunal

Statutory

- Bill
- Central Acts
- Central Rule
- Central Notification
- State Acts
- State Rules

Supreme Court [12]

A. Ranjithkumar v. E. Kavitha, (Vikram Nath and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1698
Armour Security (India) Ltd. v. Commr. (CGST), (J.B. Pardiwala and R. Mahadevan, JJ.), 2025 SCC
OnLine SC 1700

Dravida Munnetra Kazhagam v. C. VE. Shanmugam, (B.R. Gavai, C.J. and K. Vinod Chandran and N.V. Anjaria, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1705

Mini v. CBI, (Manoj Misra and Ujjal Bhuyan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1695

N. Peddi Raju, In re, (B.R. Gavai, C.J. and K. Vinod Chandran and A.S. Chandurkar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1694

Pernod Ricard India (P) Ltd. v. Karanveer Singh Chhabra, (J.B. Pardiwala and R. Mahadevan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1701

Sanjit Singh Salwan v. Sardar Inderjit Singh Salwan, (Augustine George Masih and A.S. Chandurkar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1697

Sethia Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Mafatlal Mangilal Kothari, (Rajesh Bindal and Manmohan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1699

Seventh Day Adventist Senior Secondary School v. Ismat Ahmed, (J.K. Maheshwari and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1696

Shanti Devi v. State of Haryana, (Manoj Misra and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1704 State of Karnataka v. Sri Darshan, (J.B. Pardiwala and R. Mahadevan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1702

Vanashakti v. Union of India, (B.R. Gavai, C.J. and K. Vinod Chandran, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1703

Allahabad High Court [102]

Abhay Kumar Shukla v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4870

Abhishek Kumar Mishra v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4796

Abhishek Kumar v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4809

Abhishek Yadav v. State of U.P., (Samit Gopal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4845

Aditya Singh v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4789

Ajay Dwivedi v. State of U.P., (Praveen Kumar Giri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4787

Amit Kumar v. State of U.P., (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4839

Anita Mable Singh v. State of U.P., (Manju Rani Chauhan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4855

Anita Mable Singh v. State of U.P., (Manju Rani Chauhan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4856

Ankit Kumar v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4826

Anupam Kumar v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4825

Anurag Sharma v. State of U.P., (Avnish Saxena, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4829

Archan Yadav v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4823

Arjun v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4810

Ashish Nishad v. State of U.P., (Samit Gopal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4846

Atul Kumar v. State of U.P., (Ajit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4875

```
Baliram v. Ramadhar, (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4834
Bari Ansari v. State of U.P., (Shree Prakash Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4843
Barsat v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4791
Bihari Lal Prajapati v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4864
Bimla Devi v. Mangla Devi, (Jaspreet Singh, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine All 5435
Brajpal v. State of U.P., (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4838
Champa Rani v. State of U.P., (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4840
Dataram v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4871
Debujeet Singh Yadav v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All
   4866
Dheer Singh v. State of U.P., (Deepak Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4842
Dwarikadhish Sewa Trust v. Krishna Kanhaiya Vivek Bajaj, (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
    All 4835
Geeta Tuniya v. State of U.P., (Attau Rahman Masoodi and Subhash Vidyarthi, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine All 4879
Gopi Chand v. State of U.P., (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4861
Gyan Chandra Saroj v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4824
Hameeda Khatoon v. State of U.P., (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4876
Hansraj v. State of U.P., (Krishan Pahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4848
Harendra Singh v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4865
Irfan v. State of U.P., (Neeraj Tiwari, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4830
Jagdamba Prasad v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4795
Jagmohan College of Law v. State of U.P., (Chandra Dhari Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4862
Jainendra Prasad v. State of U.P., (Jitendra Kumar Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4788
Jhabbu v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4812
Jillu v. State of U.P., (Sanjay Kumar Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4849
Jogendra v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4867
Kallu Nat v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Misra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4853
Kasim v. State of U.P., (Avnish Saxena, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4815
Krishna Kanti v. State of U.P., (Manju Rani Chauhan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4857
Lalsahab v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4819
Mahmood Ali v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4793
Mohanprakash v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4869
Mohd. Irfan v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4813
Naggu Thakur v. State of U.P., (Neeraj Tiwari, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4832
Nasir Ali Siddiqui v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4817
Nasir Ali Siddiqui v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4818
Navdeep Verma v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4790
Nitin Vikram Singh v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4802
```

```
Pappu v. State of U.P., (Attau Rahman Masoodi and Subhash Vidyarthi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   All 4882
Paras v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4816
Parvati Verma v. State of U.P., (Avnish Saxena, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4804
Prakash Saurabh Pal v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4822
Pramod v. State of U.P., (Avnish Saxena, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4803
Praveen Pandey v. State of U.P., (Praveen Kumar Giri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4783
Praveen Pandey v. State of U.P., (Praveen Kumar Giri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4784
Prem Pratap v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4820
Priti Vyas v. State of U.P., (Saumitra Dayal Singh and Sandeep Jain, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine All
   4836
Raj Gupta v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4808
Raj Kumar v. Consolidation Officer, (Alok Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4860
Rajaram Chauhan v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4799
Rajaram Sonkar v. State of U.P., (Vivek Kumar Birla and Pramod Kumar Srivastava, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine All 4852
Rajat Chandra Sharma v. State of U.P., (Arun Kumar Singh Deshwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All
Rajeev Narayan Pandey v. State of U.P., (Attau Rahman Masoodi and Subhash Vidyarthi, JJ.),
   2025 SCC OnLine All 4883
Rajneesh Dhar Dwivedi v. State of U.P., (Attau Rahman Masoodi and Subhash Vidyarthi, JJ.),
   2025 SCC OnLine All 4878
Rajneesh Singh (Dr.) v. Union of India, (Devendra Kumar Upadhyaya and Subhash Vidyarthi, JJ.),
   2022 SCC OnLine All 2663
Ram Pal v. State of U.P., (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4873
Ram Ujagir Pandey v. State of U.P., (Ajit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4877
Rambabu v. State of U.P., (Ajay Bhanot, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4847
Ramjee v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4811
Ramraj Singh v. Union of India, (Saurabh Shyam Shamshery, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4858
Ravi Balmiki v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4821
Ravikant v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4828
Ritik Seth v. State of U.P., (Neeraj Tiwari, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4831
Sakeel v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4792
Salman v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4807
Sani Kumar v. State of U.P., (Krishan Pahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4844
Sanjeev Kumar v. G.A., Rohit Shukla, (Praveen Kumar Giri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4785
Santoshi v. State of U.P., (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4880
Saurabh Pandey v. Additional District Magistrate, (Attau Rahman Masoodi and Subhash
   Vidyarthi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4881
Saurabh Singh v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4797
Shiv Prasad Yadav v. Rajesh Kumar, (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4801
```

```
Shivani Yadav v. State of U.P., (Manoj Kumar Gupta and Ram Manohar Narayan Mishra, JJ.), 2025
       SCC OnLine All 4863
   Subhash v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4798
   Sudhir Kumar v. Puspha Sharma, (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4833
   Sunil Kumar v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4794
   Sunita Devi v. State of U.P., (Chandra Dhari Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4854
   Suraj Singh v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4827
   Surendra Kumar Pushkar v. State of U.P., (Prakash Padia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4837
   Surendra Singh v. State of U.P., (Siddharth and Santosh Rai, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4851
   Surendra v. State of U.P., (Jitendra Kumar Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4786
   Tanu v. State of U.P., (Nalin Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4872
   Tasleem Shah v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Misra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4850
   U.P. SEB v. Special Officer, (Mahesh Chandra Tripathi and Ashutosh Srivastava, JJ.), 2025 SCC
       OnLine All 4841
   Vasid v. State of U.P., (Avnish Saxena, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4805
   Ved Narayan Pandey v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4814
   Vijay Prakash v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 4806
   Vinod Kumar Gupta v. Union of India, (Saurabh Shyam Shamshery, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All
       4859
   Zaid Enterprises v. Debts Recovery Tribunal Lko., (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All
       4874
Andhra Pradesh High Court [17]
   Arjala Dharan v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2965
   Bandi v. Bandi Venkata Karunya, (Venuthurumalli Gopala Krishna Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP
       2968
   Bideshi Kumar Sahu v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2964
   Eepi Rajukumar v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2961
   Jaya Vindhyala v. State of A.P., (Dr Venkata Jyothirmai Pratapa, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2967
   K. Chandra Sekhar v. State of A.P., (Kiranmayee Mandava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2970
   K. Sandeep Kumar v. State of A.P., (Nyapathy Vijay, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2971
   Kareti William Kumar v. Sashi Bhusan Kumar, (Venkateswarlu Nimmagadda, J.), 2025 SCC
       OnLine AP 2957
   KMR Constructions v. Sashi Bhusan Kumar, (Venkateswarlu Nimmagadda, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
       AP 2958
   Korada Balaji Krishna v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2960
   P. Kiran Kumar v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2963
   Peddagamalla Yesoda v. State of A.P., (Tarlada Rajasekhar Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2969
   Penumatsa Venkata Raju v. State of A.P., (Venkateswarlu Nimmagadda, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP
       2972
   Rahul Rakesh Machare v. State of A.P., (Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2962
```

Ramachandra Sisha v. State of A.P., (**Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2959 T. Saradha v. State of A.P., (**Tarlada Rajasekhar Rao**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2973 Vanthala Mohana Rao v. State of A.P., (**Dr Y. Lakshmana Rao**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 2966

Bombay High Court [12]

Abdul Samad v. State of Maharashtra, (G.A. Sanap, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4237
Ashwini Trading Co. v. Housing Bank Ltd., (Rohit W. Joshi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2870
Babu Abdul Ruf Sardar v. State of Maharashtra, (Amit Borkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2862
Diksha Bharat Dhande v. State of Maharashtra, (Sarang V. Kotwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2867

Harilal Motilal Thakkar v. Godavaribai K. Sejpal, (Sandeep V. Marne, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4238

High Court of Judicature at Bombay on its Own Motion v. Nilesh Ojha, (Alok Aradhe, C.J. and Shree Chandrashekhar, M.S. Sonak, Ravindra V. Ghuge and A.S. Gadkari, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2866

Jayant Sanjeeva Shetty v. State of Maharashtra, (Amit Borkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2864
 Krishna Shekar Shetty v. State of Maharashtra, (Amit Borkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2863
 Milton Raymond Fernandes v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2869

Ramesh Kumar v. Margao Municipal Council, (Valmiki Menezes, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2871 Shree Durga Trading Co. v. Ateeq Anwar Agboatwala, (Madhav J. Jamdar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2865

Sitaram Gaonkar v. State of Goa, (Valmiki Menezes, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2868

Calcutta High Court [54]

Amlan Chakraborty v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6599

Anirudh Jalan v. Naman Infra Ventures (P) Ltd., (Sugato Majumdar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6558

Arati Chowdhury v. State of W.B., (**Tirthankar Ghosh**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6574
Baba Loknath Service Station v. Union of India, (**Raja Basu Chowdhury**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6604

Bachaspati Maiti v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6571
Bachaspati Maiti v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6572
Bachaspati Maiti v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6573
Bapi Mandal v. State of W.B., (Subhendu Samanta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6582
Barun Mahato v. State of W.B., (Saugata Bhattacharyya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6584
Bishnupada Das v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6578
D. Vallaiah v. Commr., (Md. Shabbar Rashidi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6603
Debasis Mayra v. Indian Bank, (Amrita Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6595
Deep Kumar v. Union of India, (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6605
Dharmadas Biswas v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6565

```
Friends Tea Co. v. Central Provident Fund Commr., (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   Cal 6588
Gulshan Ahmed v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6580
Jadwet Trading Co. v. Lieutenant Governor, (Suvra Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6602
Jakir Hosen Molla v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6575
Jakiya Khatun v. State of W.B., (Amrita Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6596
Kajali Bibi v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6600
Kalu Mollya v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6590
Kananbala Sen nee Adhikary v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6579
Kazi Manirujjaman v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6581
Kunal Bhadra v. Union of India, (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6576
Maloy Das v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6561
Maya Sarkar v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6594
Mechher Sk. v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6593
Mitra & Sons v. State of W.B., (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6606
Mohd. Yeasin v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6589
Mukul Dey v. Tehsildar, Ferrargunj, (Md. Shabbar Rashidi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6601
Nilima Khatun v. State of W.B., (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6585
Payel Halder v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6562
Postal Coop. Multipurpose Society of Burdwan Ltd. v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025
   SCC OnLine Cal 6567
Purnima Sarkar v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6591
Rajesh Joysowal v. State of W.B., (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6587
Ramlubhaya Arora, In re, (Sugato Majumdar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6559
Ranjit Das v. State of W.B., (Saugata Bhattacharyya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6583
Ranu Dinda v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6566
Rojina Parvin v. State of W.B., (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6586
Ronak Ashok Kumar Shah v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6568
Sabiul Momin v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6563
Sadhan Kumar Ghosh v. State of W.B., (Amrita Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6597
Sibani Dey v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6570
Sk. Sahajahan Ali v. State of W.B., (Shampa Dutt (Paul), J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6598
Srijit Kumar Mukherjee v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6564
Subha Prasad Nandi Majumdar v. State of W.B., (Kausik Chanda, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Cal 6702
Suktara Bibi v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6577
Surab Sarkar v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6569
Tapan Bej v. State of W.B., (Sabyasachi Bhattacharyya and Uday Kumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal
   6608
Tara Lohia (P) Ltd. v. Commr. (CGST), (Raja Basu Chowdhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6607
```

- Tushar Kanti Das v. Union of India, (Debangsu Basak and Prasenjit Biswas, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6556
- Utpal Panja v. State of W.B., (Tirthankar Ghosh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6592
- Uttam Kumar Halder v. Union of India, (Debangsu Basak and Prasenjit Biswas, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6557
- W.B. Financial Corpn. v. Efcalon Tie-Up (P) Ltd., (Soumen Sen and Biswaroop Chowdhury, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 6560

Chhattisgarh High Court [17]

- C.V. Bhagvant Rao v. Union of India, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Ravindra Kumar Agrawal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8032
- Deepak Kumar Sahu v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Sachin Singh Rajput, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Chh 6050
- Jyoti Hirwani v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Bibhu Datta Guru, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8029
- K.P. Waghela v. Almas Begam, (Rakesh Mohan Pandey, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8031
- Lalita v. South Eastern Coalfield Ltd., (Amitendra Kishore Prasad, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8034
- Laxmi Sahu v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Bibhu Datta Guru, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8027
- Mukesh Jangde v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Parth Prateem Sahu, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8026
- Mukesh Sahare v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Rajani Dubey and Amitendra Kishore Prasad, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8024
- Narayan Yadav v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Ravindra Kumar Agrawal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8023
- Nikahat Parveen v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Bibhu Datta Guru, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8025
- Premshankar Sahu v. Rajkumar Sahu, (Sanjay S. Agrawal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8021
- Pushplata Bhatpahari v. Praveen Bhatpahari, (Rakesh Mohan Pandey, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8030
- Sajal Jain v. Union of India, (Rakesh Mohan Pandey, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8035
- State of Chhattisgarh v. Bhagirathi Sinha, (Sanjay S. Agrawal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8020
- State of Chhattisgarh v. Pushparaj Singh, (Sanjay S. Agrawal and Radhakishan Agrawal, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8022
- State of Chhattisgarh v. Vishwanath Gond, (Ramesh Sinha, C.J. and Bibhu Datta Guru, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8028
- Suo Moto Public Interest Litigation v. State of Chhattisgarh, (Bibhu Datta Guru, C.J. and Ramesh Sinha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 8033

Delhi High Court [34]

Aashiq Hussain v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5371 Ajay Jain v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5368 Ashish Gupta v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5372

```
Bharath Natarajan v. Union of India, (Navin Chawla and Madhu Jain, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5383
```

Bhupender v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Girish Kathpalia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5395

Bright Westech Solution (P) Ltd. v. Naushad Malik, (Manoj Jain, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5364

Chandan Kumar v. Union of India, (C. Hari Shankar and Ajay Digpaul, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5389

Court on its Own Motion v. Dhanpat, (Subramonium Prasad and Harish Vaidyanathan Shankar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5377

Court on its Own Motion v. Dhanraj, (Subramonium Prasad and Harish Vaidyanathan Shankar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5376

Court on its Own Motion v. Mahender Singh Manan, (Subramonium Prasad and Harish Vaidyanathan Shankar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5378

Court on its Own Motion v. Union of India, (**Prathiba M. Singh** and Manmeet Pritam Singh Arora, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5390

Diwakar Pande v. Ministry of Home Affairs, (C. Hari Shankar and Shalinder Kaur, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5391

Drharors Aesthetics (P) Ltd. v. Debulal Banerjee, (Anil Kshetarpal and Harish Vaidyanathan Shankar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5379

Ganpati Polymers v. Commr. (CGST), (**Prathiba M. Singh** and Renu Bhatnagar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5385

Gujarat Coop. Milk Marketing Federation Ltd. v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Neena Bansal Krishna, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5369

India Steel v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Prathiba M. Singh and Renu Bhatnagar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5392

Indoj Consultant (P) Ltd. v. Govind Mishra, (Tara Vitasta Ganju, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5363

Kuldeep Kumar v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5370

Kunal v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Manoj Kumar Ohri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5365

Kusum Garg v. Duni Chand Garg, (Neena Bansal Krishna, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5375

MCD v. Shailender Kumar, (C. Hari Shankar and Ajay Digpaul, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5382

Mukesh Puri v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Manoj Kumar Ohri, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5367

Nitin Jain v. Pallavi Jain, (Anil Kshetarpal and Harish Vaidyanathan Shankar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5381

Preetam Thakur v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5394

Santosh Kumar Sahu v. Union of India, (Navin Chawla and Shalinder Kaur, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5388

Sarwan Kumar v. Union Public Service Commission, (C. Hari Shankar and Ajay Digpaul, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5393

Satya Dev Bharal v. Krishn Dev Bharal, (Navin Chawla and Renu Bhatnagar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5380

Sharmila Tyagi v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Girish Kathpalia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5362

Shekhar Pathak v. State, (Rajneesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5366

Sohail Malik v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Anup Jairam Bhambhani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5374

```
Sompal v. Union of India, (C. Hari Shankar and Om Prakash Shukla, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del
   5386
SP Dabas v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Ravinder Dudeja, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5373
Union of India v. Jay Shanker Prasad, (C. Hari Shankar and Om Prakash Shukla, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Del 5387
```

Union of India v. Niranjan Kumar, (Navin Chawla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 5384

```
Gauhati High Court [20]
   Abdur Rashid v. State of Assam, (Manish Choudhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3920
   Abida Parbin Laskar v. State of Assam, (Michael Zothankhuma and Anjan Moni Kalita, JJ.), 2025
       SCC OnLine Gau 3925
   Absher Ali v. State of Assam, (Mitali Thakuria, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3915
   Ali Hussain v. State of Assam, (Mitali Thakuria, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3914
   Asab Uddin v. Sunab Ali, (Robin Phukan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3924
   Farid Khan (Dr.) v. State of Assam, (Mitali Thakuria, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3916
   Haren Dutta v. State of Assam, (Arun Dev Choudhury, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3932
   Kalyan Kumar Das v. State of Assam, (Sanjay Kumar Medhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3931
   Liem Kho Thang Lhoujem v. State of Assam, (Nelson Sailo, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3928
   Manoj Prasad v. Union of India, (Sanjay Kumar Medhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3929
   Nandita Sharma v. Shilpi Rani Sharma, (Robin Phukan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3923
   New India Assurance Co. Ltd. v. Dipen Gogoi, (Yarenjungla Longkumer, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
       Gau 3921
   Rafiq Ahmed v. State of Assam, (Mitali Thakuria, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3918
   Sahjahan Hussain Barbhuiya v. State of Assam, (Michael Zothankhuma and Anjan Moni Kalita,
       JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3926
   Sajida Ahmed v. State of Assam, (Kaushik Goswami, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3933
   Sanjay Chauhan v. Union of India, (Michael Zothankhuma and Anjan Moni Kalita, JJ.), 2025 SCC
       OnLine Gau 3927
   Sanjay Deb v. Uttam Chakrabarty, (Yarenjungla Longkumer, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3919
   Suren Patowary v. Union of India, (Sanjay Kumar Medhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3930
   Tapan Kumar Chakraborty v. Kumud Chandra Haloi, (Robin Phukan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau
       3922
   Ziyarul Hoque v. State of Assam, (Shamima Jahan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 3917
```

Gujarat High Court [20]

Aarif Rasulbhai Mansuri Pinjara (Musalman) v. State of Gujarat, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3303

Amitkumar Dineshchandra Raval v. Madhya Gujarat Vij Co. Ltd., (N.V. Anjaria and Aniruddha P. Mayee, JJ.), 2022 SCC OnLine Guj 2800

Arjun v. State of Gujarat, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3315 Dolamani v. State of Gujarat, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3317

```
Heena Narendra Jobanputra v. Sandip Pankajbhai Patel, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3306
```

Khamaba Bhimubha Rana v. Bhupendrasinh Merubha Rana, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3311

Lakhpatsingh Chenaram Prahladbhai Chaudhary v. State of Gujarat, (**Ilesh J. Vora** and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3320

LAO v. Patel Mohanbhai Nathabhai, (Hemant M. Prachchhak, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3304 Nasirbhai Sajidbhai Theba Sandhi v. State of Gujarat, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3318

Nilam v. Parth Navinchandra Gohil, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3307

Patel Govindbhai Nathalal v. Rajeshkumar Sharmanprasad Rajak, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3309

Pradipbhai Ankubhai Jalu v. Collector, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3321

Raju v. State of Gujarat, (**Ilesh J. Vora** and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3313
Ramabhai Jethabhai Patel v. Dahyabhai Lalabhai Patel, (**Maulik J. Shelat**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3310

Ravindrasingh v. State of Gujarat, (**Hesh J. Vora** and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3314

Sanjaykumar v. State of Gujarat, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3319

Sarojben v. Bhavesh Parabatbhai Makhesana, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3305

Sheetal Gaurishankar Yadav v. Vaibhav Pravinchandra Shah, (Hemant M. Prachchhak, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3312

Sweta Vijaykumar Kharadi v. Kharadi Vijaykumar Amrutlal, (Maulik J. Shelat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3308

Vasimsha Hanifsha Diwan v. State, (Ilesh J. Vora and P.M. Raval, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Guj 3316

Himachal Pradesh High Court [28]

Asha Devi v. State of H.P., (Sandeep Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3681
Balwant Singh v. H.P. SEB Ltd., (Satyen Vaidya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3686
Banti v. State of H.P., (Sandeep Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3682
Bindu Mati v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3679
Brahm Dass v. State of H.P., (Sandeep Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3673
Brijendra Singh v. State of H.P., (Ajay Mohan Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3661
Deepika Kumari v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3678
Dev Raj v. State of H.P., (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3668
Govind Singh v. Bal Krishan Rawat, (Bipin Chander Negi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3663
Govinder Singh v. State of H.P., (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3666
Jitender Nirala v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3677
Kr. Ruchi v. Rajeev Kumar, (Bipin Chander Negi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3659
Mamta Devi v. SBI, (Ajay Mohan Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3671
Mukta Thakur v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3683

```
Munshi Ram v. Mast Ram, (Ajay Mohan Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3662

Padam Dev v. Himachal RTC, (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3684

Pankar Sharma v. State of H.P., (Sandeep Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3675

Parvesh Kumar v. Joginder Pal Sood, (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3665

Pranav Singh v. Ankit Bajaj, (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3667

Prem Kumar v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3672

Rajeev Kumar v. Ashish Kumar, (Ajay Mohan Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3660

Rajesh Kumar v. State of H.P., (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3674

Rajvir Singh v. Satinder Kumar, (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3664

Ravi Kant v. State of H.P., (Sandeep Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3680

Sanjeev Kumar v. State of H.P., (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3670

Seesh Ram v. Himachal RTC, (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3676

Tara Chand v. Union of India, (Jyotsna Rewal Dua, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3685

Vinod Kumar v. State of H.P., (Rakesh Kainthla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine HP 3669
```

Jharkhand High Court [9]

Abhishek Kumar Gupta v. Manisha Gupta, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3035

Amit Steel Industries (P) Ltd. v. State of Jharkhand, (Tarlok Singh Chauhan, C.J. and Sujit Narayan Prasad, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3039

Anita Devi v. Mahangu Ram, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3041

Arvinder Kaur v. Fuli Devi, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3036

Kailash Chand Jain v. Uday Lal Sahu, (Anubha Rawat Choudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3040

Mohd. Shaukat v. Subodh Kumar Kandhway, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3037

Pavitra Beva v. Durga Charan Mondal, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3042

Ram Subhag Singh v. State of Jharkhand, (Sujit Narayan Prasad and Arun Kumar Rai, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3043

Ramendra Kishor Agarwal v. Rekha Jaiswal, (Pradeep Kumar Srivastava, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Jhar 3038

Karnataka High Court [49]

Abdul Raheem v. State of Karnataka, (**Jyoti Mulimani**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17616
Abhishek v. State of Karnataka, (**S. Vishwajith Shetty**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17591
Basavaraj v. State of Karnataka, (**S. Vishwajith Shetty**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17590
Bharat Pundalik Naik v. Ramitha Bharat Naik, (**Lalitha Kanneganti**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17598

Bharath A. v. State of Karnataka, (B.M. Shyam Prasad, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17602

```
Dargh Hazarath Syed Shah v. State of Karnataka, (Jvoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar
   17608
Devidas Metre v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17622
Divakara v. State of Karnataka, (B.M. Shyam Prasad, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17601
Dr Yashavant v. Veena, (Shivashankar Amarannavar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17597
Goneppa M. v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17583
Guramma v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17619
Hajaratali v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17587
Hulagappa Hosapete v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17589
ITI Ltd. v. HCL Infosystems Ltd., (S. Sunil Dutt Yadav, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17599
Kempanna v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17580
Laxman v. Town Panchayath Office, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17621
Laxmi v. Commr., (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17600
Mahanthagouda v. State, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17609
Mahiboob BI v. State Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17607
Mohd. Asif Mohammad Ikabal Inamdar v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Kar 17592
Nabi Sab v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17584
Nagappagouda v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17620
Nagraj v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17585
Netra v. Shivakumar, (Shivashankar Amarannavar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17577
Prabhavathi v. Thippamma, (Ramachandra D. Huddar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17595
Pradeep v. Laxmi, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17603
Priyanka v. Nrutheswaprasad, (Shivashankar Amarannavar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17578
Ramu G. v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17586
Rukmini v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17614
Sangappa v. State, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17610
Sanjeevappa v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17613
Savitribai v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17606
SDL Sports Club (P) Ltd. v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17615
Shameer Ameenasab Sharifanavar v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Kar 17588
Sharada v. Mounesh, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17612
Sharanappa v. Commr. & DM, Raichur, (M.G. Uma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17594
Sharanappa v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17581
Shivappa v. Commr., (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17611
Shivaraj Patil v. Commr., (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17618
Shriram General Ins. Co. Ltd. v. T. Gayatri, (Shivashankar Amarannavar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   Kar 17623
Shwetha Saka v. Vinayak Karli, (Shiyashankar Amarannayar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17576
```

```
Siddharudh v. Commr., (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17605
   Siddheshwar v. Raju, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17579
   Srinivasa T. v. State of Karnataka, (J.M. Khazi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17593
   Sudharani v. State of Karnataka, (S. Vishwajith Shetty, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17582
   Sunita v. Shyamrao, (Shivashankar Amarannavar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17596
   Syed Waseem Ahmed v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17617
   V. Mahantesh Kumar v. State of Karnataka, (Jyoti Mulimani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Kar 17604
   V.D. Raveesha v. State, (M.G. Uma, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Kar 1585
Kerala High Court [57]
   Abdul Raheem P.V. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5982
   Abin Babu v. Narcotics Control Bureau, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5969
   Afnanudheen v. State of Kerala, (Kauser Edappagath, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5975
   Akshay P. Vijay v. State of Kerala, (V.G. Arun, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5988
   Amal K. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5985
   Amaljith C. L. v. Union of India, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5972
   Ansal P.S. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5960
   Antony Koyikkara (Dr.) v. Tahsildar, Paravur Taluk, (C. Jayachandran, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker
   Antony N.V. v. George, (C.S. Sudha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5993
   Antony Sanjay K. G. v. Narcotics Control Bureau-NCB Cochin Zonal Unit, (Bechu Kurian Thomas,
       J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5961
   Aravindakshan v. Collector, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6001
   B. Govindan v. Collector, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6002
   Badusha v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5963
   Balasubramanian v. Tahsildar (LR), Alathur Taluk, (C. Jayachandran, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker
       6010
   Bibin v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5973
   Biju v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5980
   C.K. Arun Kumar v. State of Kerala, (A. Badharudeen, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5987
   Charles Offudile v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5959
   Chiku Bishoi v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5965
   Ibrahim M. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5978
   Jafar v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5970
   Jithesh K. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5984
   Jose. T. Paul v. State of Kerala, (A. Badharudeen, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5991
   Jose. T. Paul v. State of Kerala, (A. Badharudeen, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5992
   K.P. Muhammed Basheer v. Mining & Geology, (C. Jayachandran, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6008
   Kerala SRTC v. Ravikumar N., (Sushrut Arvind Dharmadhikari and Syam Kumar V.M., JJ.), 2025
       SCC OnLine Ker 5998
```

```
Khadeeja K. v. State of Kerala, (A.K. Jayasankaran Nambiar and Jobin Sebastian, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Ker 6013
Lisiyamma Babu v. Revenue Divisional Officer, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6003
Luckose Joseph v. State of Kerala, (A. Badharudeen, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5986
M. Koyapperi v. State of Kerala, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6006
Manikandan v. State of Kerala, (Kauser Edappagath, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5971
Manu Vasu v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5966
Marakkarutty T.E. v. Kerala State Wakf Board, (Sushrut Arvind Dharmadhikari and Syam Kumar
   V.M., JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5999
Mathew Paul v. Kerala Water Authority, (Ziyad Rahman A.A., J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6012
Mohd. Mirshad v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5964
Moidheen v. Kottakkal Municipality, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6005
Nisar K. v. Union of India, (A. Badharudeen, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5979
P. Thomas Kurian v. Kerala Water Authority, (Sushrut Arvind Dharmadhikari and Syam Kumar
   V.M., JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6000
Remya v. State of Kerala, (Kauser Edappagath, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5983
Riswana v. Joseph Martin, (A. Muhamed Mustaque and Harisankar V. Menon, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Ker 5995
Shaheer S. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5976
Shahul Hameed v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5957
Shajahan Aboobacker v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5968
Shajid S. v. State of Kerala, (V.G. Arun, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5990
Shanavas v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5974
Sharun Shaji v. Narcotics Control Bureau Cochin Zonal Unit, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025
   SCC OnLine Ker 5962
Shemeer T. M. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5958
Sibichen Joseph v. Sheeba, (Sathish Ninan and P. Krishna Kumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5994
Silverstone Rubber India (P) Ltd. v. State of Kerala, (A. Muhamed Mustaque and Harisankar V.
   Menon, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5997
Sukumaran v. State of Kerala, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6004
Suresh U. v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5981
Ummar Ali v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5977
Union Bank of India v. Grids Engineers & Contractors, (Anil K. Narendran and Muralee Krishna S.,
   JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5996
Vaishnav M.R. v. State of Kerala, (V.G. Arun, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5989
Varath Veettil Kolikkal Mammad v. Special Tahsildar LA (NH), (C. Jayachandran, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Ker 6007
```

Vibin Das v. State of Kerala, (Bechu Kurian Thomas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 5967

Vinod Kumar V.V. v. State of Kerala, (C.S. Dias, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 6011

Madras High Court [96]

- A. Mareeswaran v. State of T.N., (S.M. Subramaniam and G. Arul Murugan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4610
- A. Veeramuthu v. Fire and Rescue Services, (V. Bhavani Subbaroyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4645
- A.K. Rajabalan v. Collector, Krishnagiri, (P.T. Asha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4640

Ammasaiyappan v. Collector, Tiruppur, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4689

Arumugam v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4631

ASR Export Mills v. Union Bank of India, (K.R. Shriram, Acting C.J. and Sunder Mohan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4669

Aswathi Exports v. Board of Directors of Indian Bank, (K.R. Shriram, C.J. and Sunder Mohan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4656

Axis Bank Ltd. v. State, (G. Jayachandran, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Mad 8434

Ayyammal v. Principal Accountant General, (M. Dhandapani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4615

- B. Brijesh Kishore v. State of T.N., (S.M. Subramaniam and G. Arul Murugan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4611
- B. Sambath v. Collector, Villupuram, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4664

Bentick Raja v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4633

C. Selvakumar v. State, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4671

Chandra v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4682

- D. Palanisamy v. Common Cadres Authority, (V. Bhavani Subbaroyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4637
- D. Vasuki v. State, (S.M. Subramaniam and M. Jothiraman, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4650

D.H. Sarath K. Kumar v. State of T.N., (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4625

Devika v. State, (S.M. Subramaniam and M. Jothiraman, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4649

Dheerkayush Marketing (P) Ltd. v. Union of India, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4667

- E. Kolanji v. State, (M. Sundar and K. Rajasekar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4638
- E. Ramadevi v. Tahsildar, Villianur Taluk, (J. Nisha Banu and M. Jothiraman, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4614
- G. Anandhi v. Kanchipuram Central Coop. Bank, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4616
- G. Elangoraj v. Inspector General of Registration, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4681
- G. Kumaravel v. Hindu Religious and Charitable Endowment, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4678

Gajalakshmi v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4684

Ganesan v. Chief Educational Officer, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4670

Guruprasad Angisetty v. CBDT, (Krishnan Ramasamy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4659

Harikumar v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4632

Hav Kannayiram v. Union of India, (S.M. Subramaniam and K. Rajasekar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4653

- Hemavathi v. State, (S.M. Subramaniam and M. Jothiraman, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4646
- J. Manickam v. Regional Transport Officer, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4622
- K. Arumugaraja v. Registrar of Coop. Society, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4676
- K. Ganesan v. CMDA, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4618
- K. Murugan v. Joint Director, (S.M. Subramaniam and G. Arul Murugan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4609
- K. Ozler Basha v. Regional Transport Officer, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4621
- K. Ramu v. Regional Transport Officer, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4620
- L. Fathima v. Tambaram Corpn., (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4619
- M. Jeyaraj v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4628
- M. Pon v. Fathima, (S. Srimathy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4603
- M. Radhakrishnan v. Union Territory of Puducherry, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4679
- M. Saravana Kumar v. State, (G.K. Hanthiraiyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4660
- M. Stalin v. Collector, Kancheepuram, (M. Sundar and K. Govindarajan Thilakavadi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4639
- M. Sun Energys (P) Ltd. v. T.N. Generation and Distribution Corpn. Ltd., (S. Sounthar, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Mad 8704
- M. Thangaraj v. Regional Transport Officer, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4623
- M.G. Asaraf Ali v. Indian Overseas Bank, (K.R. Shriram, C.J. and Senthilkumar Ramamoorthy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4641
- M.N.U. Jayaraj Nadar Higher Secondary School v. Director of School Education, (M. Dhandapani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4612
- M.S. Gobinathan v. Collector, Namakkal, (R. Subramanian and C. Kumarappan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4655
- Maheswaran v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4634
- Meenakshi v. State, (A.D. Jagadish Chandira and R. Poornima, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4662
- Muthu Selvi v. Director of Elementary Education, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4675
- N. Gururaj v. Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage Board, (J. Sathya Narayana Prasad, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4688
- Navasakthi Township Developers (P) Ltd. v. CCE, (**Dr. Anita Sumanth** and N. Senthilkumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4680
- Ocean Lifespaces India (P) Ltd. v. Ramaniyam Ocean Dew Owners Welfare Assn., (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4606
- P. Kannan v. P. Devendran, (G.K. Ilanthiraiyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4605
- P. Paramasivan v. State, (K. Murali Shankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4604
- P. Senthilkumar v. T.N. Forest Plantation Corpn. Ltd., (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4673
- P. Venkatesh v. Collector, Namakkal, (P.T. Asha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4643
- Palpandi v. Collector, (S.M. Subramaniam and G. Arul Murugan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4613
- Powerlooms Weavers Welfare Assn. v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4666

- Professional Car Decors v. Superintendent of CGST & C.Ex., (Krishnan Ramasamy, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Mad 8703
- R. Chandrakesavan v. District Revenue Officer, (P.T. Asha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4691
- R. Govindaraj v. State, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4674
- R. Kavitha v. School Committee of Kalyanam Higher Secondary School for Girls, (V. Bhavani Subbaroyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4635
- R. Sasikumar v. TANGEDCO, (B. Pugalendhi, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Mad 8705
- R. Selvam v. State, (V. Bhavani Subbaroyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4651

Radhakrishnan v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4686

Rajappa v. Commr., Hindu Religious and Charitable Endowment Department, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4677

Rajaram v. Additional Chief Secretary Cum Commr. of Revenue, (V. Lakshminarayanan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4672

Rasuldeen v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4630

RVS Educational Trust v. State, (D. Bharatha Chakravarthy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4658

- S. Gowriammal v. Hindu Religious and Charitable Endowment Board, (D. Bharatha Chakravarthy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4644
- S. Hariharasudhan Ramu v. Regional Transport Officer, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4624
- S. Lavanya v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4663
- S. Mariappan v. TANGEDCO, (V. Bhavani Subbaroyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4647
- S. Renganathan v. Registrar of Coop. Societies, (N. Mala, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4617
- S. Riswana Begum v. Tahsildar, Chennai, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4690
- S. Sakthi Monalakshmi v. State of T.N., (C. Kumarappan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4626
- S. Sivasamy v. V.R.K. Rajendran, (Dr A.D. Maria Clete, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4608

Sakthi Sugars Ltd. v. Collector, Erode, (P.T. Asha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4636

Senthilkumar v. State, (S.M. Subramaniam and M. Jothiraman, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4648

Solaiyappan v. Intelligence Officer, Narcotics Control Bureau, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4627

Sruthi Raj v. Commr. (CGST), (K.R. Shriram, C.J. and Mohammed Shaffiq, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4601

Sub-Registrar v. A. Sanmuga Srinivas, (**Dr Anita Sumanth** and N. Senthilkumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4602

Subramani v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4685

T.N. Electricity Board v. State, (M. Dhandapani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4654

Thangappan v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4668

Thomas Gousik v. Alphonse, (Dr A.D. Maria Clete, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4607

Tr. M. Ramiah v. State, (K.K. Ramakrishnan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4629

Tudiyalur Coop. Agricultural Services v. Labour Court, Coimbatore, (M. Dhanda Pani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4661

Tvl. Arenco Catering v. State, (Krishnan Ramasamy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4657

```
Union of India v. G. Madavan, (S.M. Subramaniam and K. Rajasekar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4652
```

- V. Egathammal v. Collector, Chengalpattu, (M. Sundar and K. Rajasekar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4642
- V. Kumarasamy v. Adi Dravidar Welfare Department, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4683
- V. Thiagarajan v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4665
- V.K. Saravanan v. Commr. of Municipal Administration Municipal Department, (C.V. Karthikeyan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4692

Vasanthi v. State, (N. Anand Venkatesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mad 4687

Madhya Pradesh High Court [67]

```
Ahmed Husain v. Ghasi Lal, (G.S. Ahluwalia, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5508
```

Aman v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5515

Amrit Hones (P) Ltd. v. Income Tax Settlement Commission, (Atul Sreedharan and Anuradha Shukla, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5546

Arun Kumar Samadhiya v. State of M.P., (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5572

Ayush Agarwal Proprietor v. State of M.P., (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5555

Bablusngh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5522

Bahadur v. State of M.P., (Pranay Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5568

Bhagwati Prasad v. State of M.P., (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5562

Chatar Singh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5514

Chotu Devada v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5534

Danish v. State of M.P., (Subodh Abhyankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5520

Dileep v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5511

Fayyum v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5537

Govind v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5529

Graham Housing Finance Ltd. v. State of M.P., (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5561

Gulfam Khan v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5535

Gyandas Lariya v. State of M.P., (Maninder S. Bhatti, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5559

Gyanendra Pandey v. *Tulsidas Pandey*, (**Sanjeev Sachdeva**, C.J. and Dinesh Kumar Paliwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5548

Halke Aadiwashi v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5509

Halke Aadiwashi v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5512

Harnam v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5544

Jalam Singh Tomar v. State of M.P., (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5566

Jayhind v. State of M.P., (Hirdesh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5545

Jitendra Singh Gurjar v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5542

```
Kamal v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5523
Kamal v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5530
Kamlesh Gosar v. LIC of India, (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5557
Kanwar Lal v. State of M.P., (Subodh Abhyankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5519
Krishna Chouhan v. State of M.P., (Subodh Abhyankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5518
Krishna Kumar Bhargava v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev Sachdeva, C.J. and Vinay Saraf, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine MP 5549
Kuldeep Shukla v. State of M.P., (Amit Seth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5570
Lakhan v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5527
Lalaram Dohare v. State of M.P., (Anand Pathak and Pushpendra Yadav, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   MP 5547
Mahendra Yadav v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5540
Mahesh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5531
Malti Dubey v. State of M.P., (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5563
Manoj v. State of M.P., (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5569
Motiva v. State of M.P., (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5564
Murarilal Meena v. State of M.P., (Ashish Shroti, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5554
Narayan v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5517
Nein Singh Dhurve v. State of M.P., (Vivek Agarwal and Avanindra Kumar Singh, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine MP 5506
Pannalal v. State of M.P., (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5567
Pappusingh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5532
Pawan v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5538
Pawan v. State of M.P., (Subodh Abhyankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5513
Pradeep Singh v. State of M.P., (Maninder S. Bhatti, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5553
Rajesh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5528
Rajkumar Yadav v. School Education Department, (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP
   5552
Rajni Wardikar v. State of M.P., (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   MP 5560
Ram Milan Rai v. State of M.P., (Vishal Mishra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5551
Ranu v. State of M.P., (Devnarayan Mishra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5539
Ravi Kumar Panthi v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5543
Resham v. State of M.P., (Pranay Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5558
Ritik v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5533
Rizwan v. State of M.P., (Subodh Abhyankar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5516
Santosh Choudhary v. Seema Choudhary, (Vivek Rusia and Binod Kumar Dwivedi, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine MP 5507
Sattar v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5536
Shivraj v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5510
Sunil Agrawal v. State of M.P., (Vishal Mishra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5556
```

```
Surendra Singh v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5524
Surjeet v. State of M.P., (Rajesh Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5541
Varinder Kumar Naswa v. Union of India, (Sanjeev Sachdeva, C.J. and Vinay Saraf, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5550
Vijay v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5525
Virendra Tiwari v. State of M.P., (Amit Seth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5571
Vishal v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5526
Vishnudas Beragi v. State of M.P., (Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5521
Vishwas Sharma v. Sachiv Vit Vibhag Banking Division Bharat Sarkar, (Vijay Kumar Shukla, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine MP 5565
```

Orissa High Court [1]

Gau Gyan Foundation v. State of Odisha, (Harish Tandon, C.J. and M.S. Raman, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ori 3017

Patna High Court [1]

Bibha Devi v. Ram Swarup Singh, (Arun Kumar Jha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Pat 2532

Punjab and Haryana High Court [128]

```
Aarti v. State of Haryana, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5391
Aasha v. State of Haryana, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5425
Ajay v. State of Haryana, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5432
Ajit Singh v. Indian Red Cross Society, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5451
Akash v. State of Haryana, (Namit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5376
Amandeep Singh v. State of Punjab, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5429
Amarjeet Singh v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5434
Amit Rana v. State of Haryana, (Anoop Chitkara and Mandeep Pannu, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H
   5348
Amit v. State of Haryana, (Kirti Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5379
Anil Kumar v. State of Harvana, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5461
Apeejay School v. Ayushman Garg, (Fateh Deep Singh, J.), 2022 SCC OnLine P&H 4402
Arshdeep v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5431
Ashok Kumar v. Pawan Kumar, (Amarinder Singh Grewal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5340
Avtar Singh v. Amarpreet Singh, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5361
Avtar Singh v. State of Punjab, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5457
Ayeesha Khan v. State of Haryana, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5373
Bhagwan v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5459
Bittu Malik v. State of Haryana, (Alok Jain, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5386
Chandan Jain v. State of Punjab, (Kirti Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5380
```

```
Crop. Care Federation of India v. State of Punjab, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.),
   2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5338
Deepak v. State of Punjab, (Namit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5371
Digambar Singh v. Naresh Kumar, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5362
Gokul v. State of Haryana, (N.S. Shekhawat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5382
Gurdev Singh v. Beas Dev, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5355
Gurdip Singh v. State of Punjab, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5408
Gurmeet Singh v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5369
Hamara Pump v. State of Punjab, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5354
Harcharan Singh v. State of Punjab, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5412
Hardeep Singh v. State of Haryana, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5400
Harjeet Singh v. State of Haryana, (Namit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5374
Harmeet Singh v. State of Punjab, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5342
Harpreet Kaur v. State of Punjab, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5452
Harpreet Singh v. State of Punjab, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5388
Harshdeep Singh v. State of Punjab, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5449
Harwinder Singh v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5407
Ishi v. State of Punjab, (Surva Pratap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5423
Jagdish Chander v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5435
Jagdish Rai v. State of Punjab, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5455
Jai Dev v. State of Haryana, (Kuldeep Tiwari, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5438
Jai Pal v. Haryana Shehri Vikas Pradhikaran (HSVP), (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   P&H 5447
Jaila Ram Swan v. Punjab State Water Resources Management, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025
   SCC OnLine P&H 5445
Jaivardhan Saini v. State (UT of Chandigarh), (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5370
Jasvir Singh v. State of Punjab, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5458
Jatinder Pal Singh Rana v. State of Punjab, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5390
Jobanjit Singh v. State of Punjab, (Surya Partap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5389
Kamaljit v. State of Punjab, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5344
Kanav Khanna v. State of Punjab, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5410
Karan v. State of Haryana, (Kirti Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5394
Kartik Gill v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5418
Kuldip Singh v. State of Punjab, (N.S. Shekhawat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5393
Kuljeet Singh v. State of Punjab, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5383
Kunal v. State of Punjab, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5378
Love Joel v. State of Punjab, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5453
Lovely Singh v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5398
Maghar Singh v. State of Punjab, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5401
Mahender Singh v. Sumesh Pal, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5353
```

```
Mahesh v. State of Haryana, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5368
Mahinder v. Puran Singh, (Virinder Aggarwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5462
Mandeep Singh v. State of Haryana, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5366
Mangal Singh v. State of Punjab, (N.S. Shekhawat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5387
Manjeet Kaur Sidhu v. Union of India, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine P&H 15761
Mayank Sharma v. State of Haryana, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5377
Mewa Devi v. Pala, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5360
Mohit Chadda v. State of Haryana, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5397
Mohit Chawla v. State of Haryana, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5399
Navneet Chaubev v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5414
Neha v. State of Haryana, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5426
Neha v. State of Punjab, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5417
Om Parkash Garg v. State of Punjab, (Sheel Nagu, C.J. and Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   P&H 5337
Parminder Kaur v. Life Growth Marketing (P) Ltd., (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H
   5350
Parshant Kumar v. Anil Mehta, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5363
Parveen v. State of Haryana, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5395
Payal Chaudhary v. KAP Sinha IAS, (Sudeepti Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5339
Poonam Kumari v. State of Punjab, (Surya Pratap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5420
Postgraduate Institute of Medical Education & Research v. Rajiv Kumar, (Harsimran Singh Sethi
   and Vikas Suri, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5460
Prem Parkash v. State of Punjab, (Harpreet Singh Brar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5454
Raghav v. Krishan Kumar, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5359
Rahul v. State of Haryana, (Manisha Batra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5343
Raj Enterprises v. Bhag Singh, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5364
Rajesh Gupta v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5411
Rajesh Singh v. Kavya Motors, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5357
Rajinder Kumar v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5367
Rajiv Jain v. Gaurav Soni, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5349
Raju Masih v. State of Punjab, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5433
Rakesh Kumar v. Amit Kumar, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5358
Rakesh Kumar v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5448
Ram Bhagat Bhardwaj v. State of Haryana, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5409
Ramphal v. Usha Rathor, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5365
Ranjeet Singh v. State of Punjab, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5430
Ranjit Singh v. Manmeet Singh, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5356
Rashpal Singh v. State of Punjab, (N.S. Shekhawat, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5406
Ravi Kumar v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5436
Robby v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5427
```

```
Rohan Kumar v. State of Punjab, (Rajesh Bhardwaj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5405
Rubby Goswami v. State of Punjab, (Aman Chaudhary, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5450
Rurh Singh v. State of Punjab, (Namit Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5372
S G Plastic v. Sunil Kumar, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5352
Saloni Devi v. State of Haryana, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5421
Sanjana Priya v. State of Haryana, (Aaradhna Sawhney, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5413
Sapna Rani v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5428
Sector -4 RWA v. State of Haryana, (Suvir Sehgal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5456
Shamsher Singh v. State of Punjab, (Surya Partap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5346
Simranjeet Kaur v. State of Punjab, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5416
Snehpreet Kaur v. State of Punjab, (Surva Pratap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5424
Solarish Industrial Chemicals Ltd. v. Gurmukh Singh, (Vikas Bahl, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5341
Soni Singh v. State of Punjab, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5403
Sonu v. State of Haryana, (Jasjit Singh Bedi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5392
Sourabh Kumar v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5402
State of Haryana v. Naresh, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5351
Sukina Begam Singh v. State of Punjab, (Surva Partap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5347
Sunder Lal v. State of Haryana, (Jagmohan Bansal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5441
Sunil Singh v. State of Punjab, (Kirti Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5385
Sunny v. State of Haryana, (Kirti Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5404
Tania Kumari v. State of Punjab, (Yashvir Singh Rathor, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5422
Tanu v. State of Punjab, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5419
Tarsem Singh v. State of Punjab, (Surva Partap Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5345
Tina v. State of Punjab, (Sanjay Vashisth, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5381
Union of India v. Anil Chaudhary, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine P&H 5444
Union of India v. B.S. Bisht, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   P&H 5442
Union of India v. Banta Singh, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine P&H 5443
Union of India v. Manoj Kumar, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine P&H 5446
Union of India v. Milap Chand, (Ashwani Kumar Mishra and Kuldeep Tiwari, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine P&H 5437
Union of India v. Om Parkash Punia, (Anupinder Singh Grewal and Deepak Manchanda, JJ.), 2025
   SCC OnLine P&H 5440
Union of India v. Puran Mal, (Anupinder Singh Grewal and Deepak Manchanda, JJ.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine P&H 5439
Varun Puri v. State of Haryana, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5384
Veerpal Kaur v. State of Punjab, (Rupinderjit Chahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5415
Vikas v. State of Haryana, (Sumeet Goel, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine P&H 5396
```

Rajasthan High Court [34]

```
Anil Kumar Arya v. Rajasthan State Mines & Mineral Ltd., (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   Raj 3859
Anil Kumar Bishnoi v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3854
Bhawar Singh Gilundiya v. Capri Global Capital Ltd., (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj
   3861
Hans Kumar Sharma v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3852
Harkha Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3850
HDFC Bank Ltd. v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3834
Jagdish Charan Erstwhile Name Jag Dan v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Raj 3857
Jai Prakash v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3851
Jalam Singh Inda v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3839
Kailash Chandra Gurjar v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3856
Kesa Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3862
Lokesh Kumar Sharma v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3840
Maina Devi v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3853
Mariya v. State of Rajasthan, (Farjand Ali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3863
Mata Deen Meena v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3848
Nar Vikram Singh Tomar v. Jai Narain Vyas University, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   Raj 3860
Pankaj Meghwal v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3845
Prahlad Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3855
Punit Kumar Yogi v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3846
Puranmal Kusum v. State of Rajasthan, (Mahendar Kumar Goyal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3836
Ramesh Kumar Bithu v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3844
Sandeep v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3842
Sarvodaya Institute of Medicine & Surgery (P) Ltd. v. Urban Improvement Trust, (Sunil Beniwal, J.),
   2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3838
Shailendra Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3847
Shankar Lal Bairwa v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3843
Sharwan Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3835
Shyodutt v. Dinesh, (Yogendra Kumar Purohit, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3832
Suo Moto, In re, (Kuldeep Mathur and Ravi Chirania, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3830
Suo Moto v. Union of India, (Kuldeep Mathur and Ravi Chirania, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3831
Suresh Meena v. State of Rajasthan, (Dr Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3849
```

Tirupati Construction v. State of Rajasthan, (Sunil Beniwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3833

Vikas Khokhar v. State of Rajasthan, (**Dr Nupur Bhati**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3858 Vishnu v. State of Rajasthan, (**Dr Nupur Bhati**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3841 Yashita Mahajan (Minor) v. State of Rajasthan, (**Sameer Jain**, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 3837

Sikkim High Court [1]

State of Sikkim v. Dr. Mool Raj Kotwal, (Biswanath Somadder, C.J. and Meenakshi Madan Rai, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Sikk 121

Telangana High Court [2]

Mritunjay v. M. Rama Mani, (Moushumi Bhattacharya and B.R. Madhusudhan Rao, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine TS 622

Telugu Desam Party v. Union of India, (Surepalli Nanda, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine TS 4203

Tripura High Court [2]

Purabi Debbarma v. *State of Tripura*, (M.S. Ramachandra Rao, C.J. and S. Datta Purkayastha, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Tri 538

Sahid Debbarma v. State of Tripura, (Biswajit Palit, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Tri 537

Uttaranchal High Court [29]

Abhishek Singh v. State of Uttarakhand, (Manoj Kumar Tiwari and Subhash Upadhyay, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2494

Arun Tyagi v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2478

Arvind Kumar v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ashish Naithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2488

Arvind Kumar v. State of Uttarakhand, (Pankaj Purohit, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2491

Babli v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2490

Bhagat Singh v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2499

Bhaskar Chaudhary v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ashish Naithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2487

Furgan v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2480

Irshad v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2479

Jagdish Taneja v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2483

Madarsa Jamiya Faizul Quraan v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2495

Madarsa Qasim Ui Uloom Samiti v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2496

Magnanand Bhatt v. State of Uttarakhand, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2498 Meenakshi v. Govind Ballabh Pant University of Agriculture & Technology, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2501

Mushahib v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2481

Odisha State Financial Corpn. v. Vigyan Chemical Industries, (Manoj Kumar Tiwari, J.), 2022 SCC OnLine Utt 1899

```
Poonam Devi v. Union of India, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2500
```

Prakash Chandra Punera v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2476

Raunak Malhotra v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2489

Ravi Kumar v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2477

Sattar v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2486

Shahran v. State of Uttarakhand, (Pankaj Purohit, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2502

Sharukh v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2485

Sher Singh Rawat v. State of Uttarakhand, (Manoj Kumar Tiwari and Subhash Upadhyay, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2497

Shyam Sundar Kalra v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2484 Sidcul Solution Network v. State of Uttarakhand, (Manoj Kumar Tiwari and Subhash Upadhyay, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2493

Tanish Jitendra Kochhar v. Union of India, (Ravindra Maithani, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2503 Vineet Singh v. State of Uttarakhand, (Alok Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2482

Virendra Mohan v. Commr., State Goods & Services Tax, (Manoj Kumar Tiwari and Subhash Upadhyay, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Utt 2492

Income Tax Reports [7]

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 266 ITR (Jrn) 41

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 267 ITR (Jrn) 50

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 268 ITR (Jrn) 28

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 269 ITR (Jrn) 23

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 270 ITR (Jrn) 49

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2004) 271 ITR (Jrn) 29

Landmark Cases, (S. Rajaratanam1), (2005) 272 ITR (Jrn) 81

Customs Excise and Service Tax Appellate Tribunal [7]

Achiever International v. Commr. of Customs, (Dr Rachna Gupta, Member (Judicial) and P.V. Subba Rao, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2264

Aurum Appliances v. Commr. of Customs, (Dilip Gupta, President and P.V. Subba Rao, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2266

Commr. of Customs v. Globus Infocom Ltd., (Dilip Gupta, President and P.V. Subba Rao, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2265

Commr. of Customs v. Trust Marketing, (Dilip Gupta, President and P.V. Subba Rao, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2267

Paras H Shah v. Commr. of Customs, (P. Dinesha, Member (Judicial) and M. Ajit Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2263

Quality Builders & Contractor v. Commr. (CGST), (Ashok Jindal, Member (Judicial)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2268

Rajendra Singh Gill v. CCE, (Dr Rachna Gupta, Member (Judicial) and A.K. Jyotishi, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 2269

Competition Commission of India [1]

Viggo Investment (P) Ltd., In re, (Ravneet Kaur, Chairperson, Anil Agrawal, Member, Sweta Kakkad, Member and Deepak Anurag, Member), 2025 SCC OnLine CCI 74

Income Tax Appellate Tribunal [64]

- Aashritha The Dr U Sankaranarayana Raju Charitable Trust v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha, G. A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8163
- Advertising Agencies Assn. of India v. CIT, (Om Prakash Kant, A.M. and Anikesh Banerjee, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8174
- Ajitsinh Takhatsinh Baraiya v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8144
- Archi Exim (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8122
- Atlas Skywalker Coop. Housing Society Ltd. v. CIT, (Om Prakash Kant, A.M. and Rahul Chaudhary, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8118
- Bhandari Associates v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8156
- Bini Agencies v. CIT, (Inturi Rama Rao, A.M. and Sonjoy Sarma, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8150
- CIT v. About U. Fashion (P) Ltd., (Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M. and Rahul Chaudhary, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8175
- CIT v. Basilica of Our Lady of the Mount, (Anikesh Banerjee, J.M. and Omkareshwar Chidara, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8160
- CIT v. Blinding Edge Film (P) Ltd., (Amit Shukla, J.M. and Girish Agrawal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8130
- CIT v. Chandraiah Balanna Kalal, (Anikesh Banerjee, J.M. and Girish Agrawal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8178
- CIT v. Geffrey Stephen D'Souza, (Pavan Kumar Gadale, J.M. and G.D. Padmahshali, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8164
- CIT v. Posist Technologies (P) Ltd., (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8139
- CIT v. RR Edifice (P) Ltd., (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8121
- Council of Architecture v. CIT, (M. Balaganesh, A.M. and Vimal Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8166
- *Dhairya Jyotish Dandwala* v. *CIT*, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and **Suchitra Kamble**, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8154

- Dipa Prakashkumar Velani v. Assessment Unit through Jurisdictional Assessing Officer, (DR. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8140
- DRB Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha, G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8131
- Essar Steel Metal Trading Ltd. v. CIT, (Anikesh Banerjee, J.M. and Prabhash Shankar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8134
- First Stone, Amrut Tower v. CIT, (Saktijit Dey, V.P. and Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8120
- Gautam Chand Jain (HUF) v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Madhusudan Sawdia, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8119
- Gautambhai Nansinh Chauhan v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8127
- Geodis Overseas (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M. and Vimal Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8151
- Green Minded Foundation v. CIT, (Rathod Kamlesh Jayantbhai, A.M. and Narinder Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8152
- Hargovind Motibhai Desai v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar and V.P. Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8168
- Hasmukhlal Ishvarlal Patel v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8148
- Hemlata Harakchand Shah v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8147
- *Hiral Tapankumar Chudgar* v. *CIT*, (**T.R. Senthil Kumar**, J.M. and Makarand Vasant Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8161
- IHHR Hospitality (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8137
- Institute of Defence Studies and Research Foundation (IDSRF) v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8141
- Javed Mohammad v. CIT, (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8136
- Jolireddy Aswarthu v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8126
- Karma Industries Ltd. v. CIT, (Anikesh Banerjee, J.M. and Prabhash Shankar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8135
- Krutik Ashokkumar Parikh v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8145
- KS Technologies v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha, G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8170
- Lakhubhai Nathubhai Sisodiya v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8146
- Lunawada Urban Coop. Credit Society Ltd. v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Suchitra Kamble, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8153
- Mahendrabhai Patel v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8133

- Mahesh Padmnabhrao Kashikar v. CIT, (**Dr. Manish Borad**, A.M. and Vinay Bhamore, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8167
- Manmohan Pravinchandra Madani v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8143
- Mitulkumar Ajitkumar Desai v. CIT, (Suchitra Kamble, J.M. and Narendra Prasad Sinha, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8128
- Mohd. Salim Noorbhai Shaikh v. CIT, (Dr. BRR Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8142
- Mukesh Chhotelal Gupta v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8129
- Narendrakumar Lalchand Jain v. CIT, (Anikesh Banerjee, J.M. and Omkareshwar Chidara, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8115
- Nithin Bagamane v. CIT, (Laxmi Prasad Sahu, A.M. and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8165
- Ocean Sparkle Ltd. v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8173
- Pinkeshkumar Melapchand Shah v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8124
- Proveg Foundation v. CIT, (Laxmi Prasad Sahu, A.M. and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8162
- Rajeshbhai Bhagwandas Patel v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8132
- Rameshkumar G. Patel v. CIT, (Suchitra R. Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8117
- Ravindar Reddy Miryala v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8123
- RBA Buildtech (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8138
- Sandeep Natani v. CIT, (Rathod Kamlesh Jayantbhai, A.M. and Narinder Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8155
- Sanjiv Kumar Arora v. CIT, (Vikram Singh Yadav, A.M. and Rahul Chaudhary, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8125
- Satya Prakash Singh v. CIT, (Justice (Retd.) C.V. Bhadang, President and Vikram Singh Yadav, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8169
- Saumitra Kumar v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Vinay Bhamore, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8157
- SBI v. CIT, (Om Prakash Kant, A.M. and Kavitha Rajagopal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8176 Schneider Electric India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M. and Vimal Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8149
- SEW Foundation v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunatha, G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8159
- Shashikant Damodar Patil v. CIT, (Saktijit Dey, V.P. and Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8116

- Shubhaprada Chit Funds (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Manjunagha G., A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8171
- Shuklatirth Seva Sahakari Mandli Ltd. v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Suchitra Kamble, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8172
- Swami Shanti Prakash Ashram Trust v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8158
- Varun Resources Ltd. v. CIT, (Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M. and Sandeep Singh Karhail, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 8177

National Company Law Tribunald [500]

- 3B Blackbio Biotech India Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54470
- 3B Blackbio Biotech India Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54471
- 6Sense Insights India (P) Ltd., In re, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58503
- 911 India Healthcare (P) Ltd., In re, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58551
- 9M Corpn. v. Bohra Pratisthan (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55550
- A One Steels & Alloys (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58400
- A-One Agrifoods & Beverages (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58345
- A. Brinda Prasad v. Vibri Media (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58711
- A. Infrastructure Ltd. v. Macrotech Developers Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54625
- A. Infrastructure Ltd. v. Macrotech Developers Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54627
- A. Rajendra v. G. Madhusudhan Rao, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56621
- A.C. Goel Paper Distributing Co. (P) Ltd. v. Webtech Packaging (India) (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58325
- A.M. Vaidyanaathan v. Vas Chattels (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58977
- A.O. Smith India Water Products (P) Ltd. v. Dawar International Electronics (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55702
- A.R. Ramasubrainania Raja v. C. Sivasami, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58187
- A.S. Met Corpn. (P) Ltd. v. KLSR Infratech Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56209

- AAA Industrial Services (P) Ltd., In re, (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54422
- Aadesh Dealers (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58582
- Aaftaab Solar (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58770
- Aailborg CSP A/S v. Solaratria Clean Tech (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55274
- AAKAAR Medical Technologies (P) Ltd. v. YOG Power Studio (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57135
- Aakar Construction v. Omshri Devprocon Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55864
- Aakash Educational Services (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58465
- Aakash Educational Services Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58464
- Aaren Trade & Realty Developers (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58394
- Aarti International Ltd. v. Spectra Fashions (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54869
- Aarti International Ltd. v. Spectra Fashions (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54870
- Aarti Malhotra v. Entertainment City Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55661
- Aasan Corporate Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Nirmal Lifestyle Reality (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56513
- Aastha (P) Ltd. v. Yashvi Coal & Minerals (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54796
- Aayushi Credit & Capital Services Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54551
- AB & Co. Global (P) Ltd. v. Cowtown Infotech Services (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58218
- AB Soya (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56840
- ABB India Ltd. v. DEE Control & Electric (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55090
- ABB India Ltd. v. DEE Control & Electric (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55089
- ABB India Ltd. v. DEE Control & Electric (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55091
- ABB India Ltd. v. VA Tech WABAG Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56398
- Abbott Healthcare (P) Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58421

- ABDP Trading (P) Ltd. v. Office of Registrar of Companies, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54332
- Abdul Azeem v. Hira Multi Construction Ventures (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58744
- Abdul Hannan v. Jai Jute & Industries Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55375
- Abhi Vinimay (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58907
- Abhijeet Jain v. Pisces Exim India (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56576
- Abhijit Modak v. Alliance Broadband Services (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58812
- Abhijit Singh v. Umesh Developers (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55081
- Abhimanyu Jaiswal v. SPG Global Distribution (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56142
- Abhinav Agarwal v. Codeblue Clothing (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57214
- Abhinav Agarwal v. Codeblue Clothing (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57215
- Abhinav Mishra v. Pubert India (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58899
- Abhinava Gupta v. Ajai Pratap Singh, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59103
- Abhishek Agrawal v. Moonlink Business (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56496
- Abhishek Ranganathan v. Acme Realties (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56591
- Abhishek Stock Broking Services (P) Ltd. v. Ganesh Jewellery House Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57523
- Abhyudaya Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Mithila Cars (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58252
- Abhyudaya Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Nirmangold Plasttech (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56893
- ABI Trading (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54509
- Absvipanan (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58505
- Accurate Auto Products (P) Ltd. v. Osha Tools (P) Ltd., (Ashish Verma, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57094
- Ace Cardiopathy Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Cardiac Care & Allied Health (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55707

- Ace Energy Infrastructure (P) Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58854
- ACE Enviro Tech (P) Ltd. v. Tarun Realtors (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57851
- ACE Ketones (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (N. Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56071
- Acg Pharma Technologies (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58410
- Acme Consultants (P) Ltd. v. Premium Agro Exports Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58778
- ACME Print O PAC v. EN Communication (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55843
- Acres Buildwell (P) Ltd. v. Spicejet Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57670
- Acro Fire Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial) and Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54306
- Acrow Construction (P) Ltd. v. KG Corpn. Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56256
- AD Mart (P) Ltd., In re, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55238
- Ad Mind Advertising v. RKS Home Solutions Markting & Consultancy (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57518
- ADA Empire (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58949
- Adecco India (P) Ltd. v. Aventura Components (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56095
- Adecco India (P) Ltd. v. Aventura Components (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56096
- Adecco India (P) Ltd. v. Wardwiz India Solutions (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54965
- Adecco India (P) Ltd. v. Welkin IT Services (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55075
- Adept Technology (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54961
- Adhunik Niryat Ispat Ltd. v. Atharva Metal Craft (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57504
- Adhunik Niryat Ispat Ltd. v. Surya Irrigation (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56520
- Adit Goel v. Best Zone Builders & Developers (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55769
- Aditi Engineering v. Tecpro Engineers Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56442

- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Bidisha Sarkar, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57697
- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Sarita Mishra, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57743
- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Shomuk Consultancy Services (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56924
- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Shomuk Consultancy Services (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56925
- Aditya Birla Finance v. Talwandi Estates (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55154
- Aditya Properties (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54279
- Administrator of Specified Undertaking of Unit v. Modern Syntex (India) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56919
- Ado Additives Technologies Ltd. v. Gammon Engineers & Contractors (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58246
- Adonis Electronics (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59026
- Adonis Electronics (P) Ltd. v. Monica Electronics Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55959
- Adonis Mobitrade (P) Ltd. v. Shop Cj Network (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54979
- Ador Welding Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54523
- Advani (P) Ltd. v. Starlit Power Systems Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57902
- AECOM India (P) Ltd., In re, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58536
- Aerosite Energy (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56179
- AFA Exports (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57782
- Affluence Engineering & Enterprises Ltd. v. Cosmos Forgings Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55967
- Agarwal Alloys v. Yash Smelter (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54579
- Agarwal Carrying Corpn. v. Hindustan Construction Co. Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54938
- Agarwal Coal Corpn. Ltd. v. Tradco Dessan (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56025
- Agarwal Foundaries (P) Ltd. v. POSCO E & C India (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54747

- Aggarwal & Rampal v. Regional Director, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58873
- Aglow Engineers v. Chinttpurni Engineering Works (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56818
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Logix Infratech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58142
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Logix Infratech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58143
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Logix Infratech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58144
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Logix Infratech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58145
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Logix Infratech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58146
- Ahluwalia Contracts (India) Ltd. v. Shristi Infrastructure Development Corpn. Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55777
- AHM Catering & Allied Services (P) Ltd. v. Dolphin Offshore Shipping Ltd., (Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56237
- Ahmednagar Mechants Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Ujwal Electrical Stampings (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56462
- Ahmednagar Merchants Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Ganesh Stampings (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56570
- Air Carnival (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57489
- Air Carrying Corpn. India (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54990
- Airen Copper (P) Ltd. v. Fatehpuria Transformers & Switchgears (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55848
- Airen Metals (P) Ltd. v. Almetal Industries (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58070
- Airen Metals (P) Ltd. v. Almetal Industries (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58072
- Airen Metals (P) Ltd. v. PME Power Solutions (India) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56769
- Ajay Agarwal v. R.P. Poly Packs (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58913
- Ajay Chopra & Capital Surgical Co. (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58996
- Ajay Fashions (P) Ltd. v. Airplaza Retail Holdings (P) Ltd., (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56884

- Ajay Gopaldas Samat v. Maxworth Realty India Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58182
- Ajay Gupta v. Rubique Technologies India (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57106
- Ajay Jain v. Baldva Textiles (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56326
- Ajay Jain v. Baldva Textiles (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56327
- Ajay Jain v. Shriram Power & Steel (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54402
- Ajay Josesph v. Swiber Offshore (India) (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57353
- Ajay Overseas (P) Ltd. v. Tarun Alloys Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56596
- Ajay Yadav v. ILD Millennium (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55152
- Ajit Kumar Yadav v. Reliance Tech Services Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56093
- Ajit Kumar Yadav v. Reliance Tech Services Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56094
- Ajit Madhukar Darvatkar v. Arch Infra Projects Nirman (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55938
- Ajit Shrivastava v. Gayatri Hospitality & Realcon Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56301
- Ajit Shrivastava v. Gayatri Hospitality & Realcon Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56374
- Ajith Nagappan Nair Radhamony v. Amruthamgamaya Nature Care & Leisure (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58889
- Ajs Impex (P) Ltd. v. Matrushree Export (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54823
- Ajs Impex (P) Ltd. v. Matrushree Export (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54824
- Ajs Impex (P) Ltd. v. Nyka Steels (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54615
- Akai Consumer Electronics India Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58544
- Akar Corrugators (P) Ltd. v. Good-Day Foods (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56307
- Akasa Finance Ltd. v. Ski & Snow Resorts (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56440
- Akbar Travels of India (P) Ltd. v. RITCO Travels & Tours (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56171

- AKG Shutterings (P) Ltd. v. Soorya 21 Nextech (P) Ltd., (Ashish Verma, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57293
- AKJ Engineers (P) Ltd. v. Simplex Infrastructures Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58031
- AKJ Engineers (P) Ltd. v. Simplex Infrastructures Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58032
- Akm Global Textile (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58584
- AKM Real Estate Developers (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58418
- Akriti Finance (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58343
- Akshaan George v. Highwaymen Collective (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58910
- Akshay Kumar Bhatia v. Cue Learn (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57513
- Akshay Rahalkar v. West Coast Rasayan International (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58618
- Akshaya Diginet Cable Vision (P) Ltd. v. Arumugam Arumugam, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56377
- Akshita Enterprises v. Shanti Refrigeration Industries (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56250
- Akums Lifesciences Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58716
- AKZO Nobel India Ltd. v. Jivanjoyt Motors (P) ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54845
- AKZO Nobel India Ltd. v. Jivanjoyt Motors (P) ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54846
- Akzo Nobel India Ltd. v. Stan Cars (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58039
- Akzo Nobel Industrial Chemicals BV v. Oren Hydrocarbons (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58251
- Al Karim Scrap Traders (P) Ltd. v. Pushkaraj Ispat India LLP, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56685
- Alankrit Estates Ltd., In re, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58401
- Alcare Containers Co. v. Ind Swift Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54986
- Alchemist Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Jaipur Metals & Electricals Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54578
- Alchemist Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Paresh Parekh, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56788
- ALD Automotive (P) Ltd. v. Green Valley Energy Ventures (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55799

- Alectrona Energy (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55746
- Alectrona Energy (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55747
- Alert Security & Allied Services v. Neo Aid Communication (India) (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57842
- Alfa Deal (P) Ltd. v. Tata Housing Developmen Co. Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58313
- Alice Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59116
- Alice Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59138
- Alkesh Rasiklal Bhatt v. Registrar of Companies, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54377
- All Cargo Logistics Ltd. v. Gallictrans Cargo Logistics (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57202
- All Cargo Logistics Ltd. v. Inox Green Energy Services Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56492
- All Cargo Logistics Ltd. v. Inox Green Energy Services Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56500
- All Cargo Logistics Ltd. v. Inox Green Energy Services Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55540
- Allahabad Bank v. AGM Malls (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55267
- Allahabad Bank v. Biotor Industries Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55351
- Allahabad Bank v. Jharkhand Mega Food Park (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54992
- Allahabad Bank v. Kaaiser Oils (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57298
- Allahabad Bank v. N Kumar Housing & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54760
- Allahabad Bank v. N Kumar Housing & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54761
- Allahabad Bank v. N Kumar Housing & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54762
- Allahabad Bank v. N Kumar Housing & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54763
- Allahabad Bank v. N Kumar Housing & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54764
- Allahabad Bank v. Runeecha Textiles Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57181
- Allahabad Bank v. Sarda Agro Oils Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54639

- Allahabad Bank v. Skyhigh Infraland Rice Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55447
- Allahabad Bank v. Southern Batteries (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56760
- Allahabad Bank v. SPS Steels Rolling Mills Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57568
- Allahabad Bank v. Suman Agritech Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54489
- Allahabad Bank v. Transstroy Tiruthani Chennai Tollways (P) Ltd., (Telaprolu Rajani, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56198
- Allahabad Bank v. Transstroy Tiruthani Chennai Tollways (P) Ltd., (Telaprolu Rajani, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56199
- Allahabad Bank v. Ural India Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57294
- Allahabad Bank v. Vardhman Chemtech Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55774
- Allahabad Bank v. Vardhman Chemtech Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55775
- Alliance Broadband Services (P) Ltd. v. Manthan Broadband Services (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55480
- Alliance Broadband Services (P) Ltd. v. Manthan Broadband Services (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55479
- Allworth Dealtrade (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58605
- Almondz Global Infra-Consultant Ltd. v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55525
- Alok Joshi v. TDI Infracrop (India) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54669
- Alpa Sandeep Jain v. Adgaonkar Saraf (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56491
- Alpha National Fire Safety Services (P) Ltd. v. BE Billimoria & Co. Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56951
- Alpha National Fire Safety Services (P) Ltd. v. Cloud Nine Realtors (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56948
- Aluplex India (P) Ltd. v. Omkar Realtors & Developers (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57952
- AM Clean Air Engineering (P) Ltd. v. Kia Motors India (P) Ltd., (Telaprolu Rajani, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54730
- Amabel Vitran (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58412
- Aman Bajaj v. Ram Lal Aneja Food (P) Ltd., (Shishir Agarwal, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLT 4211

- Aman Chhabra v. Mascot Soho Homes (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58209
- Aman Textile (P) Ltd., In re, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Dr Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58607
- Amar Baldva, In re, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56559
- Amaram Myadam Shashikala v. Costa Projects (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59131
- Amarnath v. Roentegen Scans World (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58984
- Amber Dealtrade (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54434
- Ambey Vaishno Steels (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54832
- Ambica Transport Agency v. BILT Graphic Paper Products Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56223
- Ambience Commercial Developers (P) Ltd. v. Jot Impex (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56642
- Ambition Indo Steel LLP v. Desire Deal Exim (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54817
- Ambrane India (P) Ltd. v. MKMG Jewel Developers (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56125
- Ambrane India (P) Ltd. v. MKMG Jewel Developers (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56126
- Ambrane India (P) Ltd. v. MKMG Jewel Developers (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56127
- Ambrane India (P) Ltd. v. MKMG Jewel Developers (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Dr Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56124
- Ambrane India (P) Ltd. v. MP Promoters (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56188
- Ameena Mansoor Wadiwala v. Creatoz Builders (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58112
- American Express Banking Corpn. v. CL Engineering (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55985
- American Express Banking Corpn. v. Dhanvantari Milk Products (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55601
- American Express Banking Corpn. v. Sunil Hitech Engineers Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55979
- Amex Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Samaro Global Industries (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57561
- Amirali Abdulhusain Virani v. Zenith Birla India Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58841
- Amirsons Scaffolding (P) Ltd. v. Buildmet (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55367

- Amish Dani v. Ego Flooring (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58627
- Amit Infra-Logic (India) (P) Ltd. v. Radius & Deserve Builders LLP, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57560
- Amit Jain v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58958
- Amit Kansal v. Basmati Rice Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55942
- Amit Khosla v. Raheja Developers Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56019
- Amit Kumar Ghosh v. City Devcon (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58956
- Amit Kumar Malik v. Kindle Developers (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57260
- Amit Malik v. Him Agri Fresh (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57330
- Amit Malik v. HIM Agri Fresh (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58885
- Amit Punjabi v. Gambs India (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58021
- Amit Seth v. Ace Ocean Resources (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58894
- Amit Seth v. Ace Ocean Resources (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58895
- Amit Shaw v. Sumit Kumar Shaw-Kolkata Carbazaar (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59073
- Amit Verma v. Awsm Proteins Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55791
- Amita Saini v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58845
- Amitsingh Daljitsingh Jaggi v. RoC, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54346
- Amluckie Investment Co. Ltd. v. Skil Infrastructure Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58066
- AMNS Khopoli Ltd. v. Saptasatji Metatech (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55496
- Ample Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Intellicity Business Park (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55536
- Ample Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Intellicity Business Park (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55537
- Amrik Cranes & Infrastructure v. Simplex Infrastructures Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55795

- Amrik Singh & Sons Crane Services (P) Ltd. v. MS Capacite Structures Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58156
- Amrish Gupta v. RoC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54412
- Amritvani Exim (P) Ltd. v. Ajanta Offset & Packaging Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55363
- Anaaya Advertising (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58603
- Anand Dev v. Shubhkamna Buildwell & Estates (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54752
- Anand Dev v. Shubhkamna Buildwell & Estates (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54754
- Anand Kumar Gupta v. Adelson Pharma (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57888
- Anand Kumar Gupta v. Adelson Pharma (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57889
- Anand Makkar v. SS Vardhman Knitwears (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56263
- Anand Motor Products (P) Ltd., In re, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Dr Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58356
- Anand Rathi Global Finance Ltd. v. Doshi Holdings (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54975
- Anand Todi v. Purulia Metal Casting (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56888
- Anand Vardhan v. Sukhija Hospitality (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54297
- Anant Associates (P) Ltd. v. Arham Infratech (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56073
- Anant Overseas (P) Ltd. v. Global Houseware Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57873
- Anant Plastics Industries LLP v. Maxpro Homecare Products (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56270
- Anantha PVC Pipes (P) Ltd. v. SP Coal Resources (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56075
- Anchor Leasing (P) Ltd. v. Euro Ceramics Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57712
- Andhra Bank v. Lanco Thermal Power Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57386
- Andhra Bank v. Lanco Thermal Power Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57387
- Andhra Bank v. Project Master Electricals (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57400

- Andhra Bank v. Provogue (India) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55501
- Andhra Bank v. Sterling Biotech Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57314
- Andipat Devadasam v. BGR Energy Systems Ltd., (Telaprolu Rajani, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57995
- Andipat Devadasam v. BGR Energy Systems Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57994
- Aneesha Dutt v. Ashu Dutt Networks (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58690
- Aneesha Dutt v. Ashu Dutt Networks (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58691
- Aneesha Dutt v. Ashu Dutt Networks (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58692
- Aneesha Dutt v. Ashu Dutt Networks (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58693
- Aneesha Dutt v. Cycus Technologies (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58641
- Aneesha Dutt v. Cycus Technologies (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58642
- Aneesha Dutt v. Cycus Technologies (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58643
- Aneesha Dutt v. Cycus Technologies (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58644
- Aneesha Dutt v. Northbridge Consulting (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58645
- Aneesha Dutt v. Northbridge Consulting (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58646
- Anest Iwata Motherson Coating Equipment (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58381
- Anil Aggarwal v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58928
- Anil Goel v. Maharashtra State Electricity Distribution Co. Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58099
- Anil Gupta v. Trishul Dream Homes Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55875
- Anil Hada v. Intergen Energy Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56471
- Anil Hada v. Intergen Energy Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56472
- Anil Kaushal v. Logix City Developers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57147
- Anil Kaushal v. Logix Developers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57145

- Anil Kaushal v. Logix Developers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57146
- Anil Kaushal v. Logix Developers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57149
- Anil Kaushal v. Logix Developers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57148
- Anil Kempanna H.P. v. E-Infrastructure & Entertainment (India) (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56485
- Anil Kohli v. Amit Gupta, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54840
- Anil Kumar Agrawal v. Vinayak Polytex (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59125
- Anil Kumar Jain v. Vardhman Roller Flour Mills (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58966
- Anil Mahindroo v. Earth Iconoic Infrastructures (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55430
- Anil Singh v. Idea Builders (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54631
- Anil Singh v. Idea Builders (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54630
- Anila Sud v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58839
- Anit Finvest (P) Ltd. v. Riga Sugar Co. Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57772
- Anita Mittal v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58829
- Aniya Investment P Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54535
- Anj Turnkey Projects (P) Ltd. v. Crm Services India (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57443
- ANJ Turnkey Projects (P) Ltd. v. CRM Services India (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57441
- Anjushree Enterprises v. C View Innovations (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58134
- Ankit Aggarwal v. Ecogreen Energy (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55062
- Ankit Jain v. Universus Photo Imagings Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58702
- Ankit Traders v. Super Shine Agrofoods (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55541
- Ankur Enterprises v. Pantel Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58219

- Ankur Enterprises v. Pantel Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58221
- Ankur Enterprises v. Pantel Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58222
- Ankur Enterprises v. Pantel Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58223
- Anmol Feeds (P) Ltd. v. Dynamic Hatcheries (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55511
- Anmol Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Blue Coast Infrastructure Development (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56160
- Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., In re, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58780
- Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd. v. Jaiganpati Infraprojects (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57049
- Anu Engitech (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56314
- Anukool India (P) Ltd. v. Era Realtors (P) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58128
- Anup Heavy Engineering Ltd. v. Anup Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58511
- Anuradha Jain, In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55906
- Anurag Chandra v. Affinity Beauty Salon (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57985
- Anurag Dealcom (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58523
- Anurag Grag v. Silvertone Papers Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59130
- Anurag Kumar Sinha, In re, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54865
- Anurautan Textiles (P) Ltd. v. Sarveshwar Creations (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55685
- Anurautan Textiles (P) Ltd. v. Sarveshwar Creations (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55687
- AP Securitas (P) Ltd. v. E-Complex (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57486
- Apar Industries Ltd. v. City Oil (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55418
- Aparajitha Corporate Services (P) Ltd. v. Quickdel Logistics (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57833
- Aparna Organics Ltd., In re, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58525

- APG Premium Homes (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58454
- API Industries (P) Ltd. v. SBI, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57957
- Api Technical Services (India) (P) Ltd. v. Micronel Global Engineers (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54603
- APL Apollo Tubes Ltd. v. SAS Autocom Engineers India (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57495
- APM Industries Ltd. v. Webson Industries (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56049
- Apogee Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Anil Nanda, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57375
- Applied Communications Ireland Ltd. v. AGS Transact Technologies Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57616
- APRN Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Jayveer Enterprise (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55595
- Aprn Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Khushal City Homes Mau (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57219
- APRN Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Khushal City Homes Mau (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57221
- Aprn Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Sahara India Medical Institute Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57031
- Aprn Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Sahara India Medical Institute Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57032
- Aprn Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Sahara Prime City Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57176
- Apsara Infrastructure (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54554
- Apundarik Merchant (P) Ltd. v. Citylife Retail (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57708
- Aqua Omega Services (P) Ltd. v. Great United Energy (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55866
- AR Encon Ltd., In re, (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Hariharan Neelakanta Iyer, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLT 4192
- AR Five Exim (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59066
- AR Ramasubramania Raja, In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54215
- AR. Ramasubramania Raja v. C. Sivasami, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58188
- Aramex India (P) Ltd. v. Salelink Ecom (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57245

- Aravindan Devaraja v. Lalith Gangadhar Constructions (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58120
- Area Importers & Exporters (P) Ltd. v. Gupta Builders & Promoters (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56030
- Areovision India (P) Ltd. v. Anil Ramchandra Kamble, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57283
- Argus Chemtech (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58488
- Arihant Merchants (P) Ltd. v. NKR Realty (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57881
- Arihant Traders v. Giesecke & Devrient India (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56662
- Arihant Traders v. Giesecke & Devrient India (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56663
- Arisinfra Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Sabve Rohini Contractors (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57482
- Arissan Infrastructures (P) Ltd. v. Vipul Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56092
- Arko Enterprises (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58581
- Arm Welders (P) Ltd. v. Genix Automation (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56847
- Arora Iron & Steel Rolling Mills (P) Ltd. v. Horizon Metaltech (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55111
- Arrka Infosec (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Sushil Mahadeorao Kochey, Member (Judicial)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLT 4200
- Arrow Engineering Ltd. v. Golden Tobbacco Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56228
- Artech Engineering India v. Towell Engineering International L.L.P., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55314
- Arti Kanoongo v. Shrinathji Business Ventures (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55450
- Arti Kanoongo v. Shrinathji Business Ventures (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55448
- Arti Kanoongo v. Shrinathji Business Ventures (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55449
- Arumagam Arumugam v. Canara Bank, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56376
- Arumugam Arumugam v. Canara Bank, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56378

- Arumugam Arumugam v. Mohana Prasad, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56379
- Arun Joshi v. ATS Real Estate Builders (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58033
- Arun Kaushal v. CGR Collateral Management Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57793
- Arun Kumar Goel v. HI Tech Grain Processing (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55901
- Arun Trading Co. v. Ballavpur Paper Mfg. Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57817
- Arunachalam Srinivasan v. Ansal properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58888
- Arvari Agro (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54506
- Arved Ajwa Theme Park (P) Ltd. v. Cube Construction Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58537
- Arvind Ajmera v. Registrar of Companies, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54284
- Arvind J Shah v. Zenith Birla India Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58898
- Arvind Rao v. Tik158 Enterprises (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58703
- Arya Corpn. Advisors & Resolutions v. Envision Scientific (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55234
- Aryan Mining & Trading Corpn. (P) Ltd. v. Williamson Magor & Co. Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54657
- Ascent Buildtech (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56894
- ASG Overseas (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58535
- Asha Bali v. Bali & Co. (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58866
- Asha Shah v. Canara Bank, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56101
- Ashapura Perfoclay Ltd. v. Gajanan Oil (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56731
- Ashika Global Securities (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58559
- Ashim Chakraborty v. Kard Enterprises (P) Limtied, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59133
- Ashim Chakraborty v. Kard Enterprises (P) Limtied, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59134
- Ashiq Ponnamparambath v. BMW India Financial Service (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56835

- Ashique Ponnamparambath v. Reuben George Joseph, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56111
- Ashish Agrawal v. Urban Axis Infratech Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58652
- Ashish Dhillon v. Ram Hari Cars (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57662
- Ashish Enterprises v. Vinishma Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56265
- Ashish Enterprises v. Vinishma Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56266
- Ashish Enterprises v. Vinishma Technologies (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56268
- Ashish Goyal v. SNG Real Estate (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57107
- Ashish Kapoor v. ALT Digital Media Entertainment Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57967
- Ashish Kumar v. Dwarikadhis Project (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56338
- Ashish Kumar v. Dwarikadhis Project (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56340
- Ashish Shah v. ROC, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54727
- Ashiwin Ratilal Smith v. CM Smith & Sons Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59034
- Ashkit Power & Infrastructure Ltd., In re, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Binod Kumar Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58590
- Ashley Brian Hyams v. Greentech IT City (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55170
- Ashok Aggarwal v. Jagdish Land & Projects (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58972
- Ashok Chand Srivastava v. Three C Properties (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57239
- Ashok Kumar & Brothers v. K.T.C. Foods (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55176
- Ashok Kumar Aggarwal v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59043
- Ashok Kumar Jhunjhunwala v. Jain Shoppers (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55037
- Ashok Kumar Kanodia v. Raghav Industries Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59114
- Ashok Sahu v. Ashok Secure Broadband Network (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58882
- Ashtech (India) (P) Ltd. v. TRN Energy (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57752

- Ashtech Industries (P) Ltd. v. RCC Infraventures (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54640
- Ashu Dutt v. Celadon Real Estate Advisors (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56899
- Ashu Dutt v. Cycus Technologies (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56903
- Ashu Dutt v. Dutt Capital Advisors (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56902
- Ashutosh Mahadevia, In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59083
- Ashutosh Muni v. Raheja Developers Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56653
- Ashwin Deshmukh v. Joswin Engineering (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58849
- Ashwinbhai Laljibhai Viradiya v. DNB Impex (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Ajai Das Mehrotra, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56058
- Asia (Chennai) Engineering Co. (P) Ltd. v. Jayabheri Properties (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57455
- Asian Cotspin (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58478
- Asit C. Mehta Investment Intermediates Ltd. v. Brajesh Construction (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56824
- ASK Property Investment Advisors (P) Ltd. v. Nobility Estates (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56929
- Ask Property Investment Advisors (P) Ltd. v. Tridhaatu Asset Holdings LLP, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55120
- Aspha Packaging (P) Ltd. v. Aspha Board (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58810
- Aspire Edu Ventures India (P) Ltd. v. Smart Training Resources India (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54361
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Barracks Retail India (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56332
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Cane Agro Energy (India) Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56012
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Harig Crankshafts Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58024
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Harigcrankshafts Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58025
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Warden Surgical Co. (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57907
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Warden Surgical Co. (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57908

- Asrec (India) Ltd. v. Worldtex Manufacturing (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54774
- ASSA Abloy India (P) Ltd., In re, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54562
- Asset Care & Reconstruction Enterprises Ltd. v. Sare Gurugram (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56444
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Ateev Vrajlal Gala, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58286
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Gouri Prasad Goenka, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57256
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Harvest Hotels & Services Apartments (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55278
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Harvest Hotels & Services Apartments, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55276
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Hiren V Dhruv, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54983
- Asset reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Parasrampuria Synthetics Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55380
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Uniworth Textiles Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55429
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Viceroy Hotels Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55919
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Viceroy Hotels Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55920
- Asset Reconstruction Co. India Ltd. v. Nira Radia, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56794
- Asset Reconstruction Co. India Ltd. v. Precision Fasteners Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55149
- Asset Reconstruction Co. India Ltd. v. Satish Kumar Narula, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56797
- Asset Reconstruction Co. [India] Ltd. v. Corporate Power Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55983
- Asset Reconstruction Co. [India] Ltd. v. Corporate Power Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55984
- Asset Reconstruction Co. [India] Ltd. v. Maeksin Shipping Co. (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54982
- Asset Reconstructions Co. v. S. Kishore, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58108
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Ankit Metal & Power Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58201

- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Hotel Horizon (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55014
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Mahesh R Shetty, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58321
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Rajesh Cityspaces (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55872
- Assets Reconstruction Co. [India] Ltd. v. Barnaparichay Book Mall (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54969
- Associated Containers Terminals Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58376
- Associated Road Carriers Ltd. v. Indsur Global Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57252
- Associated Stabplast & Chemicals v. Power Additives (India) (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58255
- Astha Tradeco India (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54453
- Asthluxmi Mercantile (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58579
- Atindra Construction (P) Ltd. v. West Bengalstate Electricity Distribution Co. Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56222
- Atlas Cycles (Haryana) Ltd. v. Vikram Kapur, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59059
- Atlas Software Technologies (India) (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54461
- Attal Plastics v. Manali Vintrade (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56744
- Attreya Reality (P) Ltd. v. Orient Alloys (P) Ltd., (Ashish Verma, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54251
- Atul Joshi v. Blue Coast Infrastructure Development (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57742
- Atul Malhotra v. Ace Resources & Solutions (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58865
- Atul V. Borikar v. Provident Investments Co. Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58979
- AU Small Finance Bank Ltd. v. ARG Developers (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55784
- AU Small Finance Bank Ltd. v. Coral Infragold (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55546
- Aurangabad Steel Corpn. v. Birla Precision Technologies Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56764
- Autade Sugars (P) Ltd. v. Fabtech Sugar Ltd., (Anuradha Sanjay Bhatia, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55225

- Automark Industries (India) (P) Ltd. v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57796
- Autostriping India (P) Ltd. v. Encyclo Media Networks (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55105
- AV Logistics v. Odicea Distribution Technologies (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56859
- AV Logistics v. Odicea Distribution Technologies (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56860
- Avaani Oxford Owners Associate v. Oxford Facilities Management, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55842
- Avani Towers (P) Ltd. v. Energy Properties (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55559
- Avdhut Agency v. Yellow Spun & Linens (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54861
- Avendus Finance (P) Ltd. v. Rao Edusolutions (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 57641
- Avenue Sales (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54547
- Aviagen India Poultry Breeding Co. (P) Ltd. v. Redhu Farms (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55079
- Avijit Basu v. Central Land & Building Society (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 59011
- Avijit Bhattacharyya v. Oxytel Club & Resorts (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58982
- Avil Menezes v. Sanjiv Visvambhar Pophale, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54486
- Avinash Deviprasad Singh v. Agrasen Trade Merchants (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 58115
- Avon Containers (P) Ltd. v. Air Vision India (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 55678
- Avon Marktrade (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 56981
- AVS Enterprises v. RL Logistics (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 54981

Bill [1]

Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code (Amendment) Bill, 2025

Central Acts [9]

Railways (Amendment) Ordinance, 2008

All-India Institute of Medical Sciences and the Post-Graduate Institute of Medical Education and Research (Amendment) Act, 2007

Food Safety and Standards (Amendment) Ordinance, 2008

Appropriation (No. 5) Act, 2007

Appropriation (Railways) No. 4 Act, 2007

Post-Graduate Institute of Medical Education and Research, Chandigarh Act, 1966

Post-Graduate Institute of Medical Education and Research, Chandigarh (Amendment) Act, 2008 [Repealed]

Post-Graduate Institute of Medical Education and Research, Chandigarh (Amendment) Act, 2001 [Repealed]

All-India Institute of Medical Sciences and the Post-Graduate Institute of Medical Education and Research (Amendment) Act, 2007

Central Rule [1]

Noise Pollution (Regulation and Control) Amendment Rules, 2006

Central Notification [1]

Ministry of Environment and Forests [Noti. No. S.O. 1569(E)]

State Acts [12]

Assam Value Added Tax Act, 2003

Goa Appropriation Act, 2022

Goa Appropriation (Vote on Account) Act, 2022

Goa Fiscal Responsibility and Budget Management (Amendment) Ordinance, 2022

Goa Preservation of Trees (Amendment) Act, 2016

Goa Preservation of Trees (Amendment) Act, 2008

Goa Preservation of Trees (Third Amendment) Act, 2003

Goa Preservation of Trees (Amendment) Act, 2017

Goa Preservation of Trees (Amendment) Act, 2022

Goa Municipalities (Amendment) Act, 2008

Goa Motor Vehicles (Taxation on Passengers and Goods) (Amendment) Ordinance, 2008

Goa Value Added Tax (Amendment) Ordinance, 2008

State Rules [25]

Goa Welfare/Pension Scheme for Seafarers, 2021 (1)

Assistance For Purchase of Laptop/Camera for Journalists, 2021

Goa State Working Journalist Welfare Scheme

Debt Relief Scheme for Mining Affected Borrowers of Financial Institution (1)

Joint Electricity Regulatory Commission for the State of Goa and Union Territories (Electricity Supply Code) Regulations, 2018 (First Amendment) Regulations, 2019 (1)

Goa Housing Board Cadre, Recruitment of Staff, Functions, Powers and Sphere of Duties of Officers and other Employees Regulations, 2021

Goa Khadi and Village Industries Board Cadre Recruitment of staff, functions, powers and spheres of duties of Officers and other Employees (Amendment) Regulations, 2021

Government of Goa, Department of Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs, Group 'B', Gazetted, Non-Ministerial Post, Recruitment Rules, 2022

Government of Goa, Office of the Commissioner of Excise, Group 'C', Non-Gazetted, Non-Ministerial Post, Recruitment Rules, 2022

Government of Goa, Department of Environment and Climate Change, Group 'C', Non-Ministerial, Non-Gazetted Posts, Recruitment Rules, 2021

Government of Goa, Directorate of Agriculture, Group 'C', Non-Gazetted, Non-Ministerial Post, Recruitment Rules, 2022 (1)

Goa Housing Board Rules, 2022

Goa Town and Country Planning (Composition of Offences) Rules, 2022

Goa State Guest Rules, 2022

Goa Marine Fishing Regulation (Sixth Amendment) Rules, 2021

Goa District Mineral Foundation (Trust) (Third Amendment) Rules, 2021

Goa Education Development Corporation, Group 'A' Posts, Recruitment Rules, 2022

Goa Sick Industrial Units Revival and Rehabilitation Scheme, 2008

National Rural Employment Guarantee Scheme (GOA) (1)

Government of Goa, State Directorate of Craftsmen Training Group 'C', Non-Ministerial, Non-Gazetted post, Recruitment Rules, 2008

Government of Goa, Goa College of Art, Group 'A', Gazetted posts, Recruitment Rules, 2008

Goa Delegation of Financial Powers Rules, 2008

Goa Medical Council (Amendment) Rules, 2008

Government of Goa, Office of the Inspector General of Prisons, Group 'A', Gazetted post, Recruitment Rules, 2008

Government of Goa, Public Works Department, Irrigation Department and Office of the Chief Electrical Engineer, Group 'C', Non-Ministerial, Non-Gazetted post, Recruitment (First Amendment) Rules, 2008

To get this list regularly join our:-

Telegram Channel - https://t.me/scconline

Follow us:-

LinkedIn - https://in.linkedin.com/company/scconline - https://www.instagram.com/scctimes / Instagram

- https://twitter.com/scconline Twitter

- https://www.youtube.com/user/thescconline YouTube - https://www.facebook.com/scc.online Facebook











